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July 15, 1980

Ms. Claudia D. Lampshire
Chautauqua Season Director
Glen Echo Park

Goldsboro & MacArthur Blvd.
Glen Echo, Maryland

Dear Claudia,

It is with pleasure that we inform you that the board of the
Folklore Society of Greater Washington has voted to fund the
Chautauqua Season programming for the month of September, 1980.
The sum of up to $500 has been alloted to this project.

This money is to be used to pay performers of traditional
music. We request that the performers be other than those previously
paid this summer and that you coordinate your choices with a Folklore
Society contact.X

Among the purposes of the Folklore Society is the promoting of
traditional folk music in the Washington D.C. area. By making it
possible to present this music at the park in September, we feel
we are continuing to fulfill our goals,as well as supporting an
important Glen Echo Park program.

Sincerely yours,

Lars Hanslin
President
Folklore Society of Greater Washington
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